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This is a reasonable way to recover road use funds as electric vehicle use becomes 

more prevalent and gas vehicles decline.  Senator Bruce Starr sent out an email to a 

giant list of citizens bad mouthing the proposition for no compelling reasons 

whatsoever.  Senator Bruce Starr offers no options or ideas on how to work the slow 

transition between gas and electric vehicles.  It’s too bad the legislature is saddled 

with an arrogant man like Senator Bruce Starr who spends his time bad mouthing 

others, sending out long “you should be alarmed” emails but offering absolutely no 

alternative solutions.  Thank you to the collaborative voices in the legislature trying to 

legitimately find solutions for us on keeping our roads safe for people and the 

environment.  I am not a democrat or a republican but am a registered voter. 


